The latest situation with the sunken van in the Iffley reach and the sunken boat in the upstream lock cut at
Sunbury, correct at 9pm on Friday 29 May, is:
e the contractors engaged by the van owner's insurers were unable to remove the van today as originally
planned, and now plan to do so on Monday 1 June
e our Thames Area Operations Management Team arranged for a dive survey to be carried out of the
sunken boat at Sunbury today, Friday 29 May. This confirmed that additional preparation is needed
before the boat can be removed. This preparation will be carried out during week commencing 1 June.
We will confirm the removal date on Wednesday 3 June..
Some of our other services are restricted. Go to GOV.UK for more detail.





